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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

Macedonia Road Proposed Training Center Meeting 
Relocated 
HC-2018-17 
Hendersonville, NC – April 13, 2018 
 
  
Due to traffic and safety concerns associated with holding the proposed training center informational meeting in 
the Macedonia Road area, the location has been changed.  The meeting will now be held at 200 N. Grove Street, 
Hendersonville, NC 28792, at the 1995 Courthouse.  This meeting is for residents of the Macedonia Road area 
who were previously contacted directly by Henderson County via letter, with the intent of answering their 
questions and concerns about the proposed location.  The meeting will begin as previously scheduled at 10:00 
a.m.  Those residents attending are asked to enter the courthouse via the north parking lot entrance, and will be 
escorted to the meeting location. 
 
A media availability will be conducted at 11:30 a.m., or as soon as the resident meeting concludes, at the same 
location. Media attending are also asked to assemble at the north parking lot entrance and will be escorted 
inside at that time. There will be future opportunities for public input on the proposed project at a date and 
time to be determined. 
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